
HIS  BEATITUDE  THE  PATRIARCH
OF  JERUSALEM  ADDRESSES  THE
KING OF JORDAN
The meeting of the Heads of the Local Churches in the Holy
Land took place on Sunday afternoon, December 4/17, 2017, at
the Baptism Site of the Lord in the East Bank of the River
Jordan, the Pilgrimage Centre of Jordan, at the presence of
His Majesty the King of Jordan Abdullah Ibn Hussein II.

The  meeting  was  held  with  the  aim  of  tightening  the
cooperation in order to cultivate a climate of appeasement and
tolerance regarding the recent political unrest.  On behalf of
the  Jerusalem  Patriarchate,  His  Beatitude  our  Father  and
Patriarch of Jerusalem Theophilos addressed His Majesty the
King in Arabic as per the link below;
https://en.jerusalem-patriarchate.info/ar/2017/12/17/34735
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